Lucy Perry

From:

Susan marsh <

Sent:

24 October 2014 11:45

To:

Lucy Perry

Subject:

Dreamland

Dear Lucy

It seems such a long time since we met up hope things are well with you.

As we are now in the final months of the project The Dreamland Trust would like to meet with HLF to go through a few things with you.

If you could suggest some availability it would be helpful.

Kind Regards

susan

This e-mail has been scanned for all viruses by Claranet. The service is powered by MessageLabs. For more information on a proactive anti-virus service working around the clock, around the globe, visit: http://www.claranet.co.uk